
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
MON   No Lutheran School – Teacher Work Day 
 10:00 am Walking Group (Trinity Gym) 
 6:30 pm Strings Rehearsal 
 

TUE 9:00 am Ladies Bible Study (Grace Room) 
 10:00 am Walking Group (Trinity Gym) 
 10:00 am Pastor Circuit Meeting (Grace Room)  
 12:00 pm Organization of Wisconsin Lutheran Seniors—OWLS (Grace Room) 
 6:00 pm DivorceCare (School Classroom #8) 
 6:30 pm Handbells Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 

 6:30 pm Volleyball League (Trinity Gym) 
 7:00 pm Following the Promise Bible Study (Faith Room) 
 7:00 pm Confirmation Parent’s Informational Meeting (Grace Room) 
 7:45 pm Easter Festival Choir Rehearsal (Church Balcony) 
 

WED 9:30 am Mommy and Me (Faith Room) 
 3:30 pm Lenten Worship Service with Holy Communion 

  4:30 pm Soup Supper (hosted by Lutheran School Unity leaders) 
   4:30 pm Public School Confirmation Instruction Classes 

  7:00 pm Lenten Worship Service with Holy Communion 
 7:00 pm  High School Boys Basketball 
  8:00 pm Brass Ensemble  
 

THURS 6:30 am  Sunrise Bible Study (Faith Room) 
 9:00 am Quilting Fellowship (Faith Room) 
 10:00 am Walking Club (Trinity Gym) 
  7:00 pm The Bridge and Contemporary Band Practice 
 

FRI 8:15 am LES Chapel (Main Church) 
 

SAT 8:00 am  Men’s Breakfast Bible Study (Grace Room) 
  5:00 pm  Traditional Worship Service  

 

SUN 7:45 am  Traditional Worship Service  
 8:00 am  Following the Promise Bible Study (School Classroom #8)  
 8:00 am  Easter Festival Choir Rehearsal (Faith Room) 
 9:15 am  Traditional Worship Service  

  9:15 am  Grace Room Bible Study  
  9:15 am  Kids Club  

9:45 am  The Bridge Communion 
 10:15 am  The Bridge 

  10:45 am  Contemporary Worship Service  
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BAPTISM 

Josephine Lauren Giuliani, daughter of Matthew and Sarah (nee Rottier) Giuliani, was born December 
23, 2019, and will be baptized at The Bridge on Sunday, March 8.  
 

Aryana Aundrea Smith, daughter of Andrew and Jessica (nee Schneider) Smith, was born and baptized 
March 2, 2020. 
 

We celebrate with the Giuliani and Smith families the saving faith given to Josephine and Aryana and 
ask the Lord to bless and keep them all their days. 

 

FUNERALS  
Roger Rasmussen, born September 14, 1945, and his wife Kathy Rasmussen, born May 17, 1947, received 
the gift of eternal peace and joy with their Savior on February 28, 2020, and March 1, 2020, respectively. A 
Christian funeral for both was held Friday, March 6. May our God of all comfort and hope be with the loved 
ones of Roger and Kathy. 

 

PRAYERS REQUESTED 
Please pray for the following individuals in their time of need: Carol Beyer, David Burkowitz, Steve 
Drobka, Carol Gosseck, Janelle Gray, Lois Guhr, Connie Hikade, Josh Nagel, Judy Schmidt, Jeanne 
Steinbrecher, Dick Sternberg, and Al Wolfsohn. 

 

HOSPITALIZED  
Marlene Sobczak is at Linden Grove Mukwonago, and Audrey Wefel is at Oconomowoc Memorial. 
Jessica Smith and baby Aryana and Tom Ludwig have been discharged from the hospital. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
1109 were in attendance at last week’s worship services. 367 attended midweek Lenten services. 

 

SUNDAY MORNING NURSERY 
We have a staffed nursery of friendly caregivers during the 9:15 and 10:45 am services in the East 
Wing of the church. An usher will be happy to direct you if needed. 

 

CONFIRMATION PARENT’S MEETING – MARCH 10 AT 7:00 PM 
Pastor Kuehl requests at least one parent attend this meeting being held in the Grace Room. Please 
bring cash or check to pay for confirmation costs. If you are unable to attend, please contact Pastor 
Kuehl at 414-422-0320, ext. 121. 

 

FOLLOWING THE PROMISE  
Join the Following the Promise class where you are sure to grow in your understanding of the truths of 
God’s Word and his promises for you and all people. The class meets Tuesdays at 7:00 pm in the 
Faith Room and now Sundays at 8:00 am in school classroom #8. Please text Pastor Nate at (414) 
426-8236 or mark the back of your Connection Card to let us know of your interest.  
 

GRACE ROOM BIBLE STUDY: PAUL’S LETTER TO THE COLOSSIANS 
Join Dan Kolosovsky in a study of Colossians: Lord Over All Who Brings Full Forgiveness to All.  
Sundays, 9:15 to 10:15 am from March 8 – April 5. 
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OPEN REGISTRATION AT OUR LUTHERAN SCHOOL  
Registration is open for the 2020-21 school year for our 3K to 8th grade Lutheran school. Principal Seth 
Fitzsimmons would love to give you a tour of our school facilities and answer any questions you may 
have. Multiple avenues of financial assistance are available including the Milwaukee and Wisconsin School 
Choice programs. Contact Mr. Fitzsimmons at (414) 422-0320 or sfitzsimmons@stpaulmuskego.org. 

 
HOPE AND HEALING IN THE HURT OF DIVORCE – TUESDAY EVENINGS 

DivorceCare has started a new 13-week session on Tuesdays, 6:00 - 8:00 pm, in school classroom 8.  
Contact Kristen Miller at kmiller@stpaulmuskego.org, or (414) 422-0320, ext. 130, for more 
information. Come when you can; each week can stand alone in its content. 

 

OWLS MEET TUESDAY 
Are you 55 or older? Join the OWLS (Organization of WELS Seniors) for a lunch on Tuesday, March 
10 at noon. Our afternoon speaker is Synod Archivist Susan Willens. 

 
CHURCH CEMETERY WREATHS AND ARRANGEMENTS 

It is that time of year again to remove all Christmas wreaths and arrangements from the cemetery. 
After March 18, any remaining ones will be placed behind the old church. 
 

WEDNESDAYS IN LENT 
Join us for worship at 3:30 or 7 pm. This week’s Soup Supper between services will be hosted by St. 
Paul’s Lutheran School Unity.  
 

A host is needed for one soup supper yet; March 18. Contact Tammy Miller at 
tmiller@stpaulmuskego.org or 414-422-0320, ext. 111, for more information. 

 

HELP WITH EASTER FOR KIDS 2020! 
St. Paul’s Easter For Kids 2020 is happening Saturday, April 4, 9:00-11:45 am, at the school for ages 3-
12. This year’s event celebrates Jesus victory over sin, death, and hell for all people featuring a 
“Gospel Magic Show” crafts, singing, games using real parachutes, snacks, and an Easter story 
video. Register on the back of your Connection Card. If you’d like to help, contact Dr. Joel Nelson at 
jnelson@stpaulmuskego.org. Last year 112 children attended and were served by 32 adult and teen 
volunteers. 
 

EASTER FESTIVAL CHOIR AND ORCHESTRA 
We are in an immediate need of additional choir and orchestra members! Choir rehearsals are 
Tuesdays at 7:45 pm and Sunday mornings at 8:00 am. Instrumental rehearsals vary depending on the 
instrument you play. Please contact Heidi Schuh, Worship Volunteer Coordinator at 
hschuh@stpmuskego.org or 414-422-0320 ext 115 if you can help. 

 
EASTER FLOWERS 

Purchase one or more of the flowers that will beautify the altar on Easter Sunday. The flowers will be 
placed at the altar for all Easter services and may be picked up after the 10:45 am Easter worship 
service. Sign-up sheets are available at a table in the lobby. Payment should be made out to St. Paul’s 
and placed in the envelopes marked, “Easter Flowers,” then placed in the lock box provided. Please 
contact Heidi Schuh, Worship Volunteer Coordinator at hschuh@stpmuskego.org or 414-422-0320 
ext 115. if you have any questions
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